
Cabinet	will	be	asked	to	approve	the	Village	Cluster	element	of	the	GNLP	at	its	meeting	on	
January	9th.	This	includes	35	dwellings	for	Mulbarton	to	be	situated	at	the	end	of		and	accessed		
via	Bluebell	Rd.	There	will	be	a	consultation	process.
South	Norfolk	Councils	temporary	move	to	Broadland	Council	office	at	Thorpe	Lodge	is	complete.	
I	have	an	assurance	that	residents	will	be	able	to	attend	any	public	meetings	there.	Parking	can	
be	a	problem.	There	is	no	news	on	a	moving	date	to	the	definitive	office	at	Horizon	House	on	the	
Broadland	Business	Park.
The	application	for	a	battery	bank	adjacent	to	the	proposed	substation	at	Swardeston	will	be	
considered	at	the	Development	Management	Committee	on	January	11th.
There	have	been	further	discussions	on	the	proposed	new	Doctors	Surgery	at	Hethersett	which	
will	also	serve	the	Mulbarton	area.	Detailed	Planning	Permission	and	commercial	discussions	will	
be	required	but	the	the	main	hurdles	have	been	cleared.	It	is	to	be	hoped	that	residents	will	be	
consulted	on	the	final	arrangements.

Nigel	Legg	

District	Councillors	Report	for	Mulbarton	PC
Saturday,	7	January	2023 12:30


